
Tuesday February 18
8:00 AM - 4:30 PM at the State House

4:30 PM - 7:00 PM at Capitol Plaza

Fight Back - Defend Public Employees!

Vermont State employees will join together on Tuesday, February 18, to 
talk with legislators about the services you provide and the issues and 
challenges you and your colleagues face. At Lobby Day, VSEA 
members can demonstrate our collective power at the State House and 
remind legislators that weʼre not only state employees who provide 

services, weʼre also Vermont voters, and we care about the 
adverse impact service and personnel cuts are 

having on the communities where we live. 

Members will have to take leave time for work day events.
Please contact VSEA Union Organizer Josh Massey (Jmassey@vsea.org) or 

VSEA Legislative Director Steve Howard (showard@vsea.org) to RSVP.


